NCCDD Launches Five-Year State Planning Process

As a member of the North Carolina Council on Developmental Disabilities (NCCDD), I am excited announce that we are launching our Five-Year State Plan planning process. 

The Council’s goals and strategic plan for years 2021-2026 will be drafted from input received from leaders in the disability community, people with intellectual or other developmental disabilities (I/DD), their families and community-at-large. 
 
So, we want to hear from you! Share with us about what changes would support you or a family member with I/DD to live well in their community of choice. Is it better access to healthcare, transportation, housing, or employment? 

Share it with us – it’s a great way to advocate to make your local community and the state better for North Carolinians with disabilities. 

Take our survey and help shape the next five years for the disability community! Surveys are available in English and Spanish. Deadline is July 31. 

Hope you can participate!

